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BY EMAIL 

October 22, 2024  

To: All Parties in EB-2024-0155 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
St. Clair Transmission Line Project 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number: EB-2024-0155 

The OEB is in receipt of your October 21, 2024, letter requesting a two-day extension  
to the filing deadline for redacted versions of the Contract Documents and interrogatory 
responses to OEB Staff 6(a), 10(a), 10(f-h), 11, 12(g) and 12(m) in accordance with the 
OEB’s Decision on Confidentiality issued on October 16, 2024. The OEB approves the 
deadline extension to October 23, 2024. 

As a result of the extension, the October 23, 2024, deadline for counsel or consultants 
for intervenors that wish to review the confidential, unredacted versions of the 
interrogatory responses to OEB Staff 6(a), 10(a), 10(f-h), 11, 12(g), and 12(m) and 
Contract Documents shall sign and file the OEB’s Confidentiality Declaration and 
Undertaking form is changed to October 25, 2024. 

Additionally, the October 24, 2024, deadline for Hydro One to provide the confidential, 
unredacted versions of the interrogatory responses to OEB Staff 6(a), 10(a), 10(f-h), 11, 
12(g), and 12(m) and Contract Documents to counsel or consultants who signed the 
OEB’s form of Declaration and Undertaking is changed to October 28, 2024.  

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the case manager, 
Muhammad Yunus at Muhammad.Yunus@oeb.ca.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

mailto:Tina.Zhu@oeb.ca

		2024-10-22T16:23:35-0400
	Nancy Marconi




